
Mensaje en español 

Photo_1 Cutline: CRRUA water treatment plant operators and area first responders attend 
training on the safe handling of chlorine on Feb. 11, 2025, at CRRUA offices in Sunland 
Park, NM. 
 
Photo_2: Alan Moss with the chemical manufacturer PVS/DX was a presenter at the safety 
training. 
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CRRUA Holds Safety Training for Treatment Plant Operators and First Responders  
 
The Camino  Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRRUA) held training on Feb. 11, 2025, on the 
safe handling of chlorine for all CRRUA operators and members of the Sunland Park and 
Dona Ana County fire departments. 
 
Chlorine is the most common chemical used in the water treatment process to disinfect 
drinking water.  
 
CRRUA Executive Director Juan Crosby organized the session as part of ongoing safety 
training for its operators. “CRRUA not only cares about the safety and well-being of our 
customers, we want to ensure that our treatment plant operators receive proper training in 
the handling of chemicals for their own protection,” Crosby said.  
 
Heading the training was Alan Moss, a regional manager with the Houston, TX-based 
chemical manufacturer PVS/DX. 
 
Twenty-four attended the safety training held at CRRUA offices in Sunland Park, NM. CRRUA 
provides water and wastewater services to Sunland Park and Santa Teresa, NM. 
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